OUTSTANDING 4-H AWARD

The Chestnut Grove 4-H Club sponsors the “Outstanding 4-H Awards” in memory
of Mr. & Mrs. Cliff Hufnal and Miss Lisa Martin. These are annual awards given
to outstanding Kent County 4-H members between the ages of 14 and 19. A 4-H
leader must nominate 4-H’ers by writing a letter of recommendation about the
individual and his/her outstanding participation and leadership in 4-H during their
4-H career. The final selection will be made by a committee consisting of judges, a
member of Kent County 4-H Links, and the County 4-H Agent. The recipients will
receive a plaque.

Criteria for selection will be mostly participation and leadership during their 4-H
years. The selection committee will base their decision upon the recommendations
made by leaders as well as the participation and leadership sections in the 4-H’ers
record book.

Share this information with your project and activity leaders. The
recommendations do not have to come directly from the organizational leaders.
Another leader could write the letter. Be sure the nominee is identified by name
and club. Likewise, the leader should sign the letter with his/her title (i.e.,
organizational leader, project leader, etc.) and club name.

Letters of recommendation should be addressed to:

The Outstanding 4-H Award Committee
C/O University of Delaware
Kent County Cooperative Extension
69 Transportation Circle
Dover, DE 19901

Your club may nominate more than one person. Hopefully, this will be an
incentive for 4-H’ers to be active members and to fill out record books.

The Chestnut Grove Club thanks you for your time and assistance with this project.

If you have any questions, please call the office at 730-4000.



